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Draft Proposal to Amend the 14 & Under B/BB Championship Meet to include 15 and
Over swimmers.

The B/BB Championship meet held in February at Lee District is a good meet for that lev
of 14 and Under athlete. It serves a group of swimmers in PVS that otherwise were being
left out of the February meets. However there is one other group of swimmers that is not
getting an opportunity to swim in February. The high school level swimmer that does not
make HS Regionals or States. These swimmers do not have the opportunity to qualify for
Senior Champs other than the January Open. We could add the 15 & over swimmers to ¢
13 & Over Session and make the other session 12 & Under. The meet was under
subscribed and this would make it financially attractive for teams to run and at the same t
take care of a huge percentage of our LSC that is left out of February Competition.

The placement of Junior/Senior Champs on the competition schedule and the cuts for thc
meets may effect this decision. We believe this group of Developmental 15 & Over
athletes need the opportunity to make cuts for Senior Champs.



